OFFICE OF UTILITIES REGULATION

Join us at the
A Wexford Court Hotel

The OUR will be holding a series of consultations on the application
from the National Water Commission (NWC) for a tariff review. The tariff
application is available on the OUR’s web site at www.our.org.m and
from our Information Centre.

This is your chance to examine the NWC's proposals and make
suggestions about the Guaranteed Standards.

For instance, should the payment for breaches of the Guaranteed
Standards be automatic, should there be compensation for wrongful
disconnection and are the standards still relevant? Copies of the
Guaranteed Standards are available from NWC Customer Service
offices as well as the OUR.

CONSULTATION

Venuve: Wexford Court Hotel
Date: Tuesday January 29, 2008
Time: 6:00 p.m.
~ For further information contact the Consumer and Public Affairs Division

1888-CALL-OUR
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